
From: Yong Jae Lim yongjaelim@hotmail.com
Subject: [Winter_16 JSIS A 469] For the future class materials

Date: January 11, 2016 at 11:19 PM
To: sangok@u.washington.edu

Hello	Prof.	Sorensen.

My	name	is	Yong	Jae	(John)	Lim	who	is	taking	JSIS	A	469	-	North	Korean	Society	-	from	you	this
quarter.

I	am	sending	this	email	to	contribute	a	couple	of	websites	which	might	be	really	good	for	our
class.	

First	one	is	about	the	event	that	will	be	held	in	Gowen	Hall	on	this	Saturday	(1/16)	from	1:30pm
to	3:00pm.
It	is	about	having	a	chance	to	talk	with	celebrity	North	Korean	defector,	Yeonmi	Park,	and	hearing
about	the	harrowing	story	of	her	escape	from	North	Korea.

The	further	informaTon	is	aUached	in	here:
hUp://heyevent.com/event/z4pb6mecp7izwa/conversaTon-with-yeonmi-park
or
hUps://www.facebook.com/events/448484955356148/

The	other	one	is	about	the	Youtube	link	about	the	UN	Security	Council	on	North	Korean	human
rights	and	Korean	Ambassador,	Joon	Oh,	contributes	his	final	asserTon	on	the	human	rights
issues	on	the	perspecTve	of	South	Koreans	in	general.	

The	link	is:
hUps://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wNLhnG6gCUc

Thank	you	so	much!

Yours	sincerely.

John	Lim
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